
From: Ashley Sloan  
Sent: Friday, June 2, 2023 10:56 AM 
Subject: South Stormont Resolution - Bill 97 and Draft Provincial Policy Statement 
 
Good day,  
 
Please be advised that Council of the Township of South Stormont passed the 
following resolution on May 24, 2023: 
 
Resolution No.: 125/2023 
Moved By: Councillor Reid McIntyre 
Seconded by: Deputy Mayor Andrew Guindon 

That Council supports the United Counties of SDG and strongly urges the 
province to: 

• Pause proposed changes to the Provincial Policy Statement, 
particularly regarding natural heritage and agricultural lands 

• Reinvest trust in the local planning authority of all 444 
municipalities, recognizing that each Ontario municipality has unique 
landscapes, different housing needs and differing vision for local 
planning matters; 

And further that a copy of this resolution be sent to all 444 municipalities, 
the Premier of Ontario, Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing, Minister 
of Agriculture, Food and Rural Affairs, Minister of Environment, 
Conservation and Parks, Member of Provincial Parliament, Association of 
Municipalities of Ontario, Rural Ontario Municipal Association, Federation 
of Canadian Municipalities and the Eastern Ontario Wardens Caucus. 
Result: CARRIED 
 
Kind regards,  
 

 
 

 

Ashley Sloan, AMP 
Deputy Clerk  
Marriage Officiant 
 

Email: ashley@southstormont.ca  
Phone: 613-534-8889 ext. 204 
2 Mille Roches Road, P0 Box 84, Long Sault, ON K0C 1P0 
www.southstormont.ca 
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